## **All School Bulletin**

Dear Families,

As we continue through the holiday season we will learn how different cultures celebrate around the world.

We will also continue to talk about the importance of giving and being thankful. As we all know it can be stressful this time of year. Please remember your children can feel your stress so take the time to slow down and enjoy these moments with your child. Our Diane Abler emotion book this month will be *A Little Spot of Anxiety*.

We will finish up our geography studies of North America with a greater focus on the United States and our beautiful state of Idaho.

With the cold winter weather approaching please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for all recess times. It is helpful to label all their belongings (jackets, snow pants, hats, mittens, boots) with their names. Snow pants are only needed when there is snow on the ground.

We will have a holiday event on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>December 20th</u>. Each primary class will perform songs for their families in their respected classroom. Our class time is at <u>9:50am</u>. We have staggered all the classrooms to accommodate those families with siblings (Room 6 - 9:30, Room 1 - 10:10, Room 4 - 10:30). There will be a snack table set up in the big room (room 5). You can eat and mingle in there or our classroom. Please look for a Signup Genus in your email for this event.

**Friday, December 16th**Paiama Day

Tuesday, December 20th Holiday Performance

**December 21st-January 3rd**No School
Winter Break

## **Birthdays**

Alex's 6th birthday on the 2nd

Vivian's 4th birthday on the 20th

